
From:  

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 1:31 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc:  

Subject: Vote on condo application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue 

 

Dear Stephen Huycke, 

 

 I would like to voice my objection to this application. I understand that Council may vote on the 

plan. While this is smaller than the original application, it is still too large. Height limits for Oak Ridges 

are currently 4-5 storeys. If this 8-storey condo is approved, I worry that it will set a precedent for higher 

buildings in the future including for the Yonge Zone and Coon’s Rd. sites. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Randy Givlin  

163 Coons Rd 

 

Sent from my Galaxy 

 


